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RECEIVED MAR 1 9 2003

Mr. Will Ferroggiaro

The National Security Archive

The George Washington University
2130 H Street, N.W.

Washington, DC 20037

Dear Mr. Ferroggiaro:

This is in response to your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request of
January 31, 2003.

The enclosed documents are responsive to your request. The deleted portions
contain home addresses the disclosure of which would constitute a clearly unwarranted
invasion of personal privacy, and are denied per Title 5 USC § 552 (b)(6).

You may appeal my decision to withhold the information by submitting your
rationale to reverse the initial decisions. Any such appeal should be submitted within 60
days of the date of this letter to the address on the letterhead above.

There are no assessable fees for this response in this instance.

Sincerely,

IK. J.McIntyre

Director




